
 

c/o West End Library • 2301 L Street NW • Washington, DC 20037 • www.anc2a.org 
 

 
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2A 
 “Serving the Foggy Bottom and West End communities of Washington, D.C.” 

January 22, 2020 
 
Mr. Donovan Anderson 
Chairperson 
Alcoholic Beverage Control Board 
2000 14th Street NW, S400 
Washington, DC 20009 
abra.legal@dc.gov 
 

RE: Application by The Wink for a Substantial Change to the Establishment’s 
Retailer’s Class “C” Hotel License at 1143 New Hampshire Avenue NW 
(ABRA-108492) 

 
Dear Chairperson Anderson, 
 
At its regular meeting on January 15, 2020, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2A 
(“ANC 2A” or “Commission”) considered the above-referenced matter. With seven of 
eight commissioners present, a quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the Commission 
voted unanimously (7-0-0), after a motion made by Commissioner Epstein and seconded by 
Commissioner Campbell, to adopt the following resolution: 
 

ANC 2A supports The Wink’s application for a substantial change to the 
establishment’s Retailer’s Class “C” Hotel license at 1143 New Hampshire Avenue 
NW. 

 
Commissioners Jeri Epstein (2A06@anc.dc.gov) and Patrick Kennedy (2A01@anc.dc.gov) 
are the Commission’s representatives in this matter. 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Kennedy 
Chairperson 
 
CC: Sidon Yohannes, Counsel for the Applicant 
 


